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Data Request No: PGE A0506028 -18 
Originated by: Ted Geilen
Phone: (415) 703-1235

Please provide the following information as it becomes available but no later than October 28, 2005.  If you have any questions regarding this data request, please call the originator immediately at the above phone number.  
Background:  PG&E’s response to ORA’s Data Request A0506028-7 provided a matrix summarizing the capabilities of various AMI systems during the RFI process, and scoring sheets for RFP process dated January 18, 2005.  
Subject:  The following requests refer to PG&E's Schedule 1 - AMI System B. RFP Assessment Criteria for DCSI and reviewer Young Nguyen.  
Request No. 1: Referring to question Nos. 9 and 12, pleas explain why PG&E has assumed that there is a need to maximize the reuse of single phase and network meters?

Request No. 2:  Different suppliers were selected for meters, compared with communications modules.  Why were meters considered in the same AMI evaluation process as the communications system?

Request No. 3:  Why were polyphase meters and single phase meters considered in the same AMI evaluation process?  

Request No. 4:  Does PG&E's favored AMI communications module and communications network integrate with residential meters as well as C+I meters?

Request No. 5:  Different communications systems were selected for gas and electric.  Why was metering functionality for diaphram and non-diaphragm gas meters considered in the same evaluation process as metering functionality for electric meters?  

Request No. 6:  On what date was the decision made to contract separate systems for gas and electric? 

Request No. 7:  Referring to question No. 19, why was the "system's IT system" considered in the same AMI evaluation process as the communication system?  How does PG&E define "system's IT system"?  

Request No. 8:  Where are customer needs considered in PG&E's RFP Assessment Criteria?

Request No. 9:  Where is price considered in PG&E's RFP Assessment Criteria?

Request No. 10:  When considering the product failure rate and operational experience, did PG&E consider only the specific model bid in the RFP process, or did PG&E consider the broad experience of the supplier?

Request No. 11:  Please provide Resume of Jim Meadows.  Please report any social or work related relationships he had with AMI communications and meter suppliers. 

    

